
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

May 17, 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear SVdP Parents and Students, 

 

After nine years at SVdP, I feel like it’s time for me to retire.  I have prayed for 

guidance and thought about it since the beginning of the school year.  And I 

became sure after Christmas.  

 

The way I arrived here, was truly God’s blessing.  Little did I know at the time, 

that I would lose my beloved husband in my third year here through cancer.  This 

staff, community and children were what made me get out of bed each day.  You 

were kind, supportive, and prayerful as I had to learn to live life without 

Tom.  They say you are only as good as the people you surround yourself with- 

And you are simply the best! 

 

Thank you for sharing your children with me and supporting me throughout my 

time here. 

 

Love and prayers to each of you and your families, 

 

Jane Bancroft, 

Computer Science and Robotics Teacher 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


